
June 4th,2019 

RE:WJCC-46113 

Dear editor, 

 We are glad to receive your letter and appreciate you and the reviewer for the time 

and efforts to spend in evaluating/reviewing our manuscript“ Oncogenic osteomalacia 

caused by a phosphaturic mesenchymal tumor of the femur: A case report” to be 

considered for publication in World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

  In this response letter, we have addressed the reviewer’s comments point by point 

and modified our manuscript according to the editor’s suggestions with the changes 

highlighted in red color. 

   Hope our newly revised manuscript will be accepted for publication in your 

journal. 

   Look forward to your response. 

 

Sincerely, 

Xiaoxiao Mi 

Institute of Translational Medicine 

The Affiliated Hospital of Hangzhou Normal University 

 

 

Reviewer’s code: 01220036 

1. rare study-language needs to be edited 

Answering：Thank you for your suggestions. We have edited language in our 

revised manuscript. 

 


